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21st June 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please can you help? 

 

We would like to ask for your opinions of our school to help us identify how we can make 

things even better for pupils and parents. 

 

To do this we ask that you complete a short survey.  It is vital that as many parents as 

possible complete the survey so that we have a full understanding of parents’ views.  To 

assist you in doing this the IT suite will be available from 3pm on designated afternoons 

so that you can complete the survey online.  It will take no more than 15 minutes and is 

completely anonymous. 

 

The following afternoons have been assigned to each class, if you have more than one 

child in the school please could you complete a questionnaire for each of them, but you 

can do both or all surveys on the same visit. 

 

Monday 26th June   Foundation Stage parents 

Tuesday 27th June  Year One parents 

Wednesday 28th June  Year Two parents 

Thursday 29th June  Year Three parents 

Monday 3rd July  Year Four parents 

Tuesday 4th July   Year Five parents 

Wednesday 5th July   Year Six parents 

 

If you are unable to make the date for your child’s class, please feel free to come in on 

an alternative afternoon. 

 

For parents who are not able to come in at the end of the day, the survey can be 

accessed via the following link:  https://www.seplus.org/school/survey/5905B.html 

 

Thank-you, in advance, for your time in completing our survey. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs C Cunnington  

Headteacher 

https://www.seplus.org/school/survey/5905B.html

